
BRAND NEW “OWNERVIEW” WEBSITE IS LAUNCHED  BY THE JOCKEY CLUB 
PROJECT IS PART OF OVERALL INITIATIVE TO BETTER INFORM OWNERS 
TEAM VALOR INTERNATIONAL STANDS OUT AMONG RACING SYNDICATES 
 
The Jockey Club has launched a new website named OwnerView, aimed at informing racehorse 
owners and providing newcomers with a reference point to research potential involvement. The site 
can be accessed at www.ownerview.com. 
 
Part of the website is devoted to “racing syndicates,” which includes statistics, a profile and later will 
have comments about each stable submitted by partners. 
 

 
Barry Irwin said “Our stable comes out as the dominant racing syndicate in the United States based 
on the quality of our runners. Our number of stakes winners far and away top those of other racing 
syndicates, and this doesn’t even take into consideration the many stakes runners to represent Team 
Valor International abroad. We invite newcomers to compare Team Valor with other syndicates.” 
 
The site was launched this week and has some minor flaws, not the least being the omission of 
Animal Kingdom from the list of “Top Ten Runners.” Even when that was corrected, AK’s earnings 
reflected barely 25 percent of his $1.9 million in earnings. But at least the site is up and running. 
 
Because Team Valor sometimes races horses in partnership, The Jockey Club chooses not to 
combine the stats of the stable, so Went The Day Well is not included in the overall stats, which is 
why Team Valor must invest capital to advertize its own stats. 
 
Of interest to prospective partners in a Team Valor partnership, for example, would be the statistics 
generated by our stable’s own record keepers, which shows the powerful dominance of TVI over the 
past three racing seasons, in terms of stakes winners, stakes wins and Graded stakes victories.  
 
Gary Falter, head of the website development for The Jockey Club, said “I’m very pleased to 
announce the official launch of Thoroughbred OwnerView.  Attached is a copy of The Jockey Club 
Progress Report sent out on May 11, 2012.  
 
“OwnerView is the lead project in this report. I’m confident that OwnerView will become a valuable 
resource to all Thoroughbred owners, existing and prospective owners alike, if they know about it.  
But the challenge facing us now is how to get the word out to everyone.  We will do everything 
possible at The Jockey Club to promote  
 
“OwnerView including sending out emails, posting banners on our web sites, participating in owner 
seminars and asking all industry groups to promote and support OwnerView. A successful 
OwnerView means better informed owners and hopefully that translates into more Thoroughbred 
owners.” 
 

http://www.ownerview.com/


TEAM VALOR DOMINATES STATISTICS 
YEAR TO YEAR FROM 2009 TO 2012 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                   



                                                                                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


